
 
 
 
  

Important Dates 
 

 

Term 3 - 2023 
 

Week 6 
 

Monday 21st August 
MC Students visiting  

Ballina Library 
 

Tuesday 22ndAugust  
Netball Clinic at School 

Classes 5/6A, 5/6C, 5/6H, 2B, 
2W, 

MC-1 and MC-2 
 

Thursday 24th August 
Book Week 

Character Parade 
10am 

School Hall 
 

Friday 25th August 
Family Breakfast  

8:30am 
 

School Assembly  
10:30am 

School Hall 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 28th August 
Father’s Day Stall 

 

Tuesday 29th August  
Netball Clinic at School 

Classes 5/6A, 5/6C, 5/6H, 2B, 
2W, 

MC-1 and MC-2 
 

Week 8 
 

Thursday 7th September 
Book Club Closes 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 3 – Week  5 

Principal’s Message  
 

BPS Extravaganza Concert – ‘Music Through The Decades’ 
 

Tickets are selling quickly for our performance being held at the end of this term. 
Get in quick to secure your seats - there are only 3 performances. There has been a 
lot of activity in classes as they learn dance steps and costumes are decided upon. If 
you need any help getting items for costumes, please reach out to us as we might 
be able to help. 
 

Riding a Bike or Scooter to School  
 

We have a number of students who ride to school each day. Please remember that 
road safety is essential to support the wellbeing of our children, and wearing a 
helmet is the law. See the factsheet in this newsletter for some other information. 
 

Playground Activities  
 

Students have been enjoying the new playground activities, including the markings 
of new games, giant connect-4, noughts and crosses, volleyball and lots and lots of 
basketball games. It has been great to see students being so active at break times. 
 

Attendance  
 

Research highlights a clear correlation between student attendance and the 
achievement of quality academic, socio-economic and health outcomes.  This 
research tells us that students with an attendance rate below 90% are educationally 
at risk. 
 

We are aiming for Ballina Public School students to come to school at least 95% of 
the time – this will assist them in getting the best outcomes for their future.  
 

Arriving at school on time (before 9:15am) and staying all day (until 3:15pm) is an 
important aspect of this – please allow your child/ren to be in attendance for the 
whole day.   Please take the time to read the Attendance notice included in this 
newsletter.    
 
Stacie Luppi 
Principal 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Our meal deal is a set deal and cannot be substituted for other items.  

 

Our Canteen is open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday from 8:45am till 12:00pm. 

Issue 6 – Book Club brochures are out now.  Orders must be in before 7th September, 2023.  No orders will be 
accepted after this date.   

 

Father’s Day is fast approaching! 
Raffle tickets are available for purchase from our Canteen for 50c each or 3 for $1.00. 

 

We will hold our Father’s Day stall on Monday 28th August, 2023. 
Gifts will range from 50c to $12.00. 

 
 
 
 
 

Canteen  

$6.50 MEAL DEAL 
 

Fried Rice 
 

Up & Go 
Choc or Vanilla 

 

Fruit Salad Cup 
 

Prize 
 

Father’s Day Raffle & Stall  

Book Club 



 
 

 
 

1. Reminder regarding Permission Notes 
Whenever there is an excursion, we are required to seek parental/carer permission for students to attend. 
For organisational purposes, there is always a cutoff date for the note and/or money to come back to the 
school. 
  
It is the family's responsibility to return this by the due date. We aim to send reminders via Dojo, Facebook 
and SchoolStream, however it is ultimately up to parents/carers to return this information to us by the cut 
off date. It is usually the case that there cannot be an extension for this information to be returned.  Please 
do not speak rudely to our staff if your child/ren miss out on an activity if the note/money was not returned 
to us on time.   
 
Please read the notes carefully as there may be occasions where parents/carers are required to transport 
their child/ren to events.  The note will say ‘PRIVATE TRANSPORT’ if this is the case. 

 
Thank you for your assistance with this. 

 
2. Education Hardship Funds 
 

A reminder for students who received the $500.00 Education Hardship Fund payment last year, you have 
until the end of this year to use the money.   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Office 



 

 
 

Bike Safety  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Attendance  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tickets are selling fast – don’t miss out! 

 
 

School Extravaganza Concert  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Character Parade – Thursday 24th August  



Do you have a child starting school next year?  
 
Enrolments can be undertaken online via our school website (ballina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) or alternatively 
please contact our administration office and we can arrange for an enrolment pack to be posted to you.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten 2024 

mailto:ballina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


  
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Playground Fun 

 

Fun in 

the  

Playground!  



Year 1/2T have been studying conjunctions and we used them to write about our favourite season.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Class 1/2T 



1R students are learning how to code! We are practising how to retell the events of a story through 
sequencing steps and problem solving. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class 1R  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Royal Far West Program  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Notices 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


